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CVRPC Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) Minutes 
October 27, 2015 

 
Barre City: Scott Bascom -  Northfield: - Jeff Schultz - Absent 
Barre Town: Harry Hinrichsen - Absent Orange: Lee Cattaneo  
Berlin:– Bob Wernecke - Absent Plainfield: Bob Atchinson  
Cabot: Kevin Lehoe – Absent Roxbury: Gerry D’Amico - Absent 
Calais: David Ellenbogen Waitsfield: Don LaHaye 
Duxbury: Warren: - Absent 
East Montpelier: Frank Pratt - Washington: Ray McCormack - Absent 
Fayston: Kevin Russell - Absent Waterbury: Steve Lotspeich -  
Marshfield:– Absent Williamstown: Larry Hebert -  
Middlesex: Ronald Krauth - Absent Woodbury: 
Montpelier:– Dona Bate - Absent Worcester: Bill Arrand - Absent 
Moretown: Joyce Manchester  Staff: Steve Gladczuk,  
Others:  Sasha Bianchi – VDH, Tina Bohl, Wayne 
Davis – VTrans, Gary Santy - Stantec  

 

Meeting started at 7:05 
1. Introductions 
2. Agenda Adjustments and Public Comments  

None were added. 
 

3. Public Meeting – Alternatives Presentation on the Exit 6 Park and Ride Project 
Gary explained that further evaluation has been conducted on all the Alternatives.  

There were comments on accommodating electric vehicle charging, bike lockers, and 
pedestrian features on any of the Sites.  VTrans acknowledged that it would. Site 1 was 
recently sold, and it is unknown what the buyer plans for the site.  Site 2 has a lot of 
constraints, and can’t meet future needs of the lot.  Site 3 can mostly use State ROW, and has 
the the adjacent land owner’s support.  Site 4 has a lot of environmental impacts.  The TAC 
commented on the safety concerns crossing traffic on VT 63.  Bob made a motion to 
recommend Site 3, if the traffic safety concerns are addressed.  Frank seconded the motion.  
VTrans acknowledged that it would.  It was discussed whether a backup Site be 
recommended, but it was discussed that if the first Site didn’t work, VTrans would come back.  
The motion passed.  VTrans will now work on the Conceptual Plans. 

 
4. Approve September TAC Minutes 

Frank motioned, Don seconded, & the TAC voted to approve the minutes. 
 

5. Update on Plan Central Vermont. 
Staff explained that the Commission asked that all the Transportation Sections be put in 

one document, that the Chapter be made more concise, and that it needed to be reformatted.  
Staff explained how this would be accomplished. The TAC offered suggestions. 

 
6. Future TAC Meeting Topics 

The November Meeting will host the Transportation Board Public Meeting.  The Municipal 
Roadway General Permit was also discussed.  The Meeting ended at 9:00. 
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